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Statement from Barbara McNees, president, Greater Pittsburgh Chamber of
Commerce, on Governor Corbett’s announcement on transportation funding

“On behalf of the Greater Pittsburgh Chamber of Commerce, we commend the Governor today for
expressing his commitment to making long-term, sustainable, comprehensive funding for
transportation infrastructure and transit systems a priority next year.

We appreciate the leadership Governor Corbett and his administration are showing on this issue of
critical importance to economic growth in the Pittsburgh region and across the Commonwealth. As
we work together to make our Commonwealth a more competitive place for business growth,
strong transportation infrastructure and sustainably funded transit systems are key to attracting
and retaining investment.

We look forward to working with the Governor, his administration and the General Assembly in
2013 to make long-term, comprehensive funding for transportation and transit a reality.”
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